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Wattle Street footpath and driveway reinstatement 

The M4-M5 Link Tunnels will permanently reinstate driveways and sections of 

footpath that have been impacted by recent work along the northern verge of 

Wattle Street in Haberfield.  

What we're doing 

Permanently reinstating driveways and sections of footpath along Wattle Street, 

Haberfield. 

This is scheduled to occur across two (2) day shifts and two (2) night shifts from 

10.00pm on Monday 28 June until 5.00pm on Wednesday 30 June 2021. 

The work will require a temporary footpath closure along Wattle Street from Ash Lane 

to Parramatta Road, Haberfield. A pedestrian detour will be in place via the southern 

verge of Wattle Street or along Ash Lane and Wolseley Street, Haberfield. See map 

over the page for details.  

Full access will be restored on Wattle Street by 5:00pm on Wednesday 30 June 

2021. 

How this affects you 

There may be some noise associated with the reinstatement work.. The project is 

committed to mitigating construction impacts on surrounding residents by: 

• scheduling high noise activities as early as possible 

• consulting with directly impacted residents ahead of the work 

• installing noise blankets around the work area where possible 

• using non-tonal reversing beepers and instructing workers to keep noise to a 

minimum. 

Equipment required for this work includes, but is not limited to, saw cutters, 

jackhammers, hand tools, compactors, excavators, tipper trucks, concrete trucks, 

vacuum excavators, lighting towers, traffic control (inclusive of traffic control vehicles) 

and light vehicles. 
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When  

Monday 28 June 2021 until 

Wednesday 30 June 2021 

Hours of operation  

Dayshift: 7.00am to 6.00pm 

Nightshift: 9.00pm to 

6.00am 

Where  

Wattle Street between Ash 

Lane and Parramatta Road, 

Haberfield 

 

For more information 

drop into the Community 

Information Centre at  

201-205 Parramatta Road, 

Haberfield (corner of Alt 

Street), 9.00am to 5.00pm  

Monday Wednesday and 

Friday 

 

 

We speak  

your language 
 

Need an interpreter? 

Call the Translating and  

Interpreting Service on  

131 450. 
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Traffic and pedestrian changes 

Temporary single lane closures on Wattle Street between Parramatta Road and Ramsay Street, Haberfield will be 

required for some activities. Traffic control and signage will be in place to assist motorists, pedestrians, and cyclists.  

The footpath along the northern verge of Wattle Street will be temporarily closed from Ash Lane to Parramatta Road with 

a detour in place, via the southern verge of Wattle Street or via along Ash Lane and Wolseley Street Haberfield. 

Work will be undertaken across driveways with impacted residents consulted to ensure appropriate access requirements 

are in place. 

If you have an enquiry or complaint or you want to provide feedback about this update, please contact the                    

M4-M5 Link Tunnels team, phone toll free 1800 660 248, email info@m4-m5linktunnels.com.au or write to PO Box 63, 

Mascot, NSW 1460. 

Work location and pedestrian access 

 

 

 

Temporary closure/ work location 

Alternate detour/ access available 
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